











Dear colleague,
 
Referral pathway update: ADHD and autism assessment and diagnostic services – April 2024
 
NHS Hampshire and Isle of Wight Integrated Care Board (HIOW ICB) has re-commissioned new (fully NICE compliant) providers to deliver ADHD and autism assessments across Hampshire, Portsmouth, Southampton and the Isle of Wight. 
 
All patients on a waiting list will be securely transferred to the new providers in the original referral date order and new referrals will be accepted from GPs, Health, Education and Social Care professionals.
 
Summary table of changes:

	Hampshire children
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Hampshire CAMHS 
	No change 

	Primary MH Condition/Autism
	Hampshire CAMHS 
	No change 

	Autism 
	Psicon
	The Owl Centre

	Hampshire adults
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Surrey and Borders NHS Trust/Solutions 4 Health
	PHL

	Autism 
	Surrey and Borders NHS Trust/Solutions 4 Health
	The Owl Centre

	[bookmark: _Hlk162945470]Southampton children 
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Solent NHS Trust
	No change

	Autism
	Solent NHS Trust
	No change

	Southampton adults 
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	ADHD Clinic/London Clinic/PHL
	PHL

	Autism
	Southern Health NHS Trust
	No change

	Portsmouth children
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Solent NHS Trust
	No change

	Autism 
	Solent NHS Trust
	No change

	Portsmouth adults
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Surrey and Borders NHS Trust/Solutions 4 Health
	PHL

	Autism 
	Surrey and Borders NHS Trust/Solutions 4 Health
	The Owl Centre

	[bookmark: _Hlk162945531]Isle of Wight children 
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Psicon
	No change (reopening to referrals 01/04/24)

	Autism 
	Psicon
	The Owl Centre

	Isle of Wight adults
	Current provider
	New provider

	ADHD
	Isle of Wight NHS Trust
	No change

	Autism 
	Isle of Wight NHS Trust
	No change



New providers can be contacted:

PHL:  adhd.phl@nhs.net
The Owl Centre (CYP): hiowicb-hsi.cyp.theowlcentre@nhs.net
The Owl Centre (Adults): hiowicb-hsi.adults.theowlcentre@nhs.net

New referral forms should be available via GP systems and have been attached with this communication.

A list of Frequently Asked Questions has also been included.  If you have any further queries which are unrelated to specific patient cases, please contact hiowicb-hsi.hiowldap@nhs.net  

